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OUC Website Redesign

June 21, 2012 by (not verified) 1z

Yes, it's coming. Our new interactive web presence will be available later this summer. (We'd
love to show it to you right away, but we need to wait for some software updates from UIS.)
We’ll announce the new site and run through it prior to publication, to make sure you know
what’s up, what’'s where, what’'s changed, and what’s going to be working better for you.
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